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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As we begin the New Year, I want to thank you for your continued support.  It is so encouraging to see everyone working together to help our kids succeed.  On behalf of the P.S. 108 faculty and staff, we wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year! 

Charles Sperrazza

Principal

Calendar
January 14 – School Leadership Team Meeting
Monday, January 21st  
School Closed – Martin Luther King Day
Looking ahead...

Due to the loss of instructional days during Hurricane Sandy, school will only be closed on Monday, February 18 and Tuesday, February 19.  Students will have full days the remainder of the week.
Morning Drop Off 
For the safety of all children, pedestrians and motorists, it is imperative that you drop off in the front of the building curbside (that means next to the curb, not in the middle of the street)

Also, children should NEVER be brought directly to the transportable classrooms.  They must enter through the main entrance.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Kindergarten Registration

Kindergarten registration for children born in 2008 will begin on January 22 and run through March 1st.    Registration hours are from 9:00-11:30 daily.  You must bring with you your child’s birth certificate, immunization record and 2 proofs of your address.  
All applications received by the deadline are treated the same and offered admission in accordance with Chancellor’s Regulation A101 which gives priority to zoned families with siblings already in P.S. 108 and then zoned families.  
School Closings

Please listen to station 880 or 1010 on the a.m. band of your radio during inclement weather (snowy or icy conditions) for the latest news on whether NYC schools will be opened or closed …or...if there will be delayed opening. You can also call 311 or check the NYC Dept. of Education website at schools.nyc.gov.   If there is a NYC elementary school delayed opening, P.S. 108 will open at 10:30 a.m.  Buses will run accordingly.
Family Math Night – Grades 3-4-5
January 23 - 6:30-7:30

Separate flyer will be sent out with details.



Reminder to Parents, Guardians and Caregivers:
Please do not allow your children to bring any kind of medication such as pills, tablets, syrups, metered dose inhaler (ex. Ventolin, Albuterol) to school.  If the child needs to take the medicine during school hours, please see or call the nurse for more information at either 718-904-9193 or 718-863-9829 ext. 1230.
Earn a Movie Event at PS 108!
Students with perfect attendance for the month and less than 4 lateness’s are rewarded with an invitation to watch a movie with their classmates.  

Early Sign Out

If you need to sign out your child before the end of the day, it is helpful to send a note to your child’s teacher so they are prepared for pickup ESPECIALLY if you are picking up during the lunchtime period.  The teachers may be out of the building and classroom doors are locked.


January 15   
Spirit Sale - $1.00
January 16
Special PTA meeting at 6:30 p.m.


Meeting will address:

· Safety Town Hall Meeting

· Guest Speaker – 

· Jeremy Kabinoff, Principal of

MS 144 
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Picture Make-up Day
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